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NEWS ITEM - SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS 

October 3, 19.53 

During the past week members of the faculty of Southwestern 

Medical School of The University of Texas have been participating 

in the following scientific meetings: 

Dr. John s. Chapman, Professor of Medicine, discussed "Tuberculosis 

in Children" before the Southern Trudeau Society in New Orleans. 
Clinical 

Dr. Andrew B. Small,/Associate Professor of Surgery and Director of 

the Cancer Program, presented a Tumor Clinic at the Big Spring Veterans 

Administration Hospital. 

Professor Lewis Waters, 6hairman of the Department of Medical Art, 

will lecture on "The Art of Making Scientific .&!arts and Graphs 11 at 

the meeting of the Association of Medical Illustrators in Baltimore, 

Maryland, on October 3-10. 
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